

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"The only true wisdom is in knowing you know nothing."

Socrates

May 21, 2015

Dear Families:

Each day it becomes more and more apparent that I learn so much from the children of St. Stan's School. We all have bonded together; teachers, students, staff and families, have each imparted some wisdom to each other. As the school year draws to a close, think of all the experiences the summer holds for each of us that we will bring back next year to share with one another. The last of our May open houses is next Tuesday, May 26th but remember we are always available to give private tours. We will be hosting summer open houses that will be announced on our website.

Please note tomorrow, Friday, May 22nd is a 12 noon dismissal. There is after care available. I hope you enjoy your Memorial Day holiday on Monday. Eighth grade will have exams next week and grades four through seven will be taking exams the week of June 1st. Please note that there will be no final Spanish exams. In an effort to always do what is best for our students, we are reviewing the permanent status of a Spanish exam as well as how our Advanced Math class will be weighted next year.

Lastly, I want to congratulate our school's performing artists. Our drama club gave a spirited performance of "Cinderella: A Modern Makeover" and this Tuesday our Partisi instrumentalists wowed us at their recital. The talent in our school runs deep!

In His Peace

ralineouse

Principal